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                 Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

                      Hello Church Family, 
 

It is slipping away quickly. Summer is halfway over 
and it has been a hot one! It has been good and fun. 
July is behind us and with it we have memories of 
God’s blessings. 

The Park has been a great addition to our ministry. 
There have been quite a few families that have come 
out to enjoy the new playground. It adds so much life 
to have boys and girls laughing and playing. What a 
blessing from the Lord! 

We have also had our Summer Day Camp! Wow, what 
a time we had! There were 24 children that were 
signed up for our second year. The week consisted of 
games, stories, bible lessons, music, crafts, great food, 
and last but not least, our day trips! The kids had a 
great time! They learned a lot and made some good 
friendships. I can’t thank enough the volunteers that 
came out to make this a successful week of camp for 
the children and their families! And by the way, 4 of 
the children asked Jesus to be the Lord of their lives! 
Woohoo! Hallelujah! Amen! 

Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 
 



August – Deacons of the Month 
Bill Carroll, Larry Holt, & Louie Oakley 
 
August – God’s Grocery 

4 -  Canned Fruit 
11 - Canned Spaghetti/Ravioli 
18 - Peanut Butter & Jelly 
25 - Canned Meat 

 
August – Nursery Workers 

4 - Pam Jones & Sheena Sigmon 
11 - Darlene Gregory & Dianne Keen 
18 - Pam Jones & Sheena Sigmon 
25 - Cathy Saunders & Pat Walker 

 
August – Ushers 

4 - Ken Rhodes, Scott Slade, Ryan Holt, 
& Ernest Crumpton 

11 - Bob Burton, Jacob Cifers, Benny Saunders, 
& Jeff Smith 

18 -  Scott Brandon, Ben Cifers, Tony Poteat, 
& Keith Gregory 

25 - Bill Farthing, Ernest Crumpton, Ryan Holt, 
& Scott Slade 

 
 

In Matthew 19:14, 

Jesus said, “Don’t stop 
children from coming to 
me! Children like these are 
part of God’s kingdom.” 


